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June 

Mon 2nd – Back to school for Summer Term 2 

                 Multiplication checks for Y4 this week  

                 5/6S Class library visit  

Wed 4th – 9am: New Reception parents meeting  

Thurs 5th – 2U Class library visit  

Mon 9th - Phonics Screen for Y1 & some Y2 this week  

                3S Class library visit  

Wed 11th – PM Reception trip to Whitby Park 

Fri 13th – 8:45am, Reception Significant Males event  

                NO REC / KS1 CELEBRATON ASSEMBLY 

Mon 16th – 3/4T Class library visit  

Tues 17th & Wed 18th – Year 1 & 2 visits to Liverpool  

Thurs 19th – 1/2T Class library visit  

Fri 20th – PM Sports Afternoon  

Tue 24th & Wed 25th – Parents Eves for Y1-Y5 and                       

                                     Art Gallery in school for ALL 

Wed 25th – Butterfly Class trip  

Thurs 26th – Summer Serenade Performance (some Y5) 

Fri 27th – PM Back up Sports Afternoon  

July 

Tue 1st – PM & Evening Y6 production  

Tue 1st – Wed 2nd – Y2 residential to Tattenhall  

Thurs 3rd – Transition / Moving-up day for all pupils  

Mon 7th – Fri 11th – Y6 residential to Min-y-Don 

Wed 16th – Caterpillars finishing for summer  

Thurs 17th – Butterflies finishing for summer  

Fri 18th – 2:30pm Y6 Leaver’s Assembly                                        

                Break up for summer!  

 

 

 

 

ASK ME ABOUT… 
Education is most effective when schools and parents 

work in partnership and parents are aware of what their 

children are learning about and doing in school. So, this 

week, please ask me: 

Caterpillars: dinosaurs.  

Butterflies: What you found at the bottom of the beanstalk?  

Reception: how to make a jam sandwich. 

1M: active listening. 

1/2T: the book that is special to Muslims 

2U: my South American art ready for gallery day.  

3S: how earthquakes are created 

3/4T: natural disasters 

4I: how to cross-stitch.   

5McC: songs we are learning for the Summer Serenade.  

5/6S: how a plant can propagate 

6T: which part I have for the school performance  

 

SUMMER TERM 2  

We hope that all our Mini Acorns and their families have a 

wonderful half term holiday! 

We return on MONDAY 2nd JUNE 

As we enter this final half term, it is important that we all 

work together to maintain our high standards and 

expectations of the children. This includes ensuring 

attendance and punctuality are the best they can be and 

that the children are all accessing their right to a full 

education. We would also like to maintain our high 

standards of uniform. We have plenty on the rail in the 

entrance hall for any families who need a few extra bits to 

keep you going until summer. Please know that we also 

have multiple pairs of black shoes and pumps, which we will 

lend pupils, to ensure they have what we expect them to 

have and that we are living out one of our vital values: 

equity. 

We are also looking forward to making final plans for 

September classes and saying goodbye to our Y6 pupils! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

GATES                                                                                                                               

Please note, the gates to the KS1 and KS2 playgrounds 

will be locked at 3:30pm to ensure that the pupils at 

after-school club can play outside safely during these 

summer months. Parents, please ensure you leave the 

playground before this time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

DOGS ON THE PLAYGROUND 

Dogs, except assistant dogs, are not permitted on the school 

premises under any circumstances. This is to ensure our pupils 

feel safe at all times. 

 



 

 

 


